
 

 
 
Call for Abstracts 
 
Submissions accepted: 8/3 – 9/14 
 
We hope each AADPRT member will seriously consider submitting an abstract for 
workshops, forums, and/or posters for the 2024 AADPRT Annual Meeting at the Hilton 
Austin (TX).  
 
The meeting theme is “Our time is now: ΔψRT” – the review committee will give 
preference to abstracts tied to that theme. Presenting a poster, workshop, or forum is a 
great way to help all of us learn and grow as educators. Each submission is evaluated by 
the Abstract Review Committee/Program Committee with respect to relevance, 
content/rigor/evidence, and pedagogy/structure on a four-point scale and then overall. 
Priority will be given to first-time presenters and multi-institutional teams.  
 
All abstracts must be submitted electronically by a current AADPRT member (dues must 
be up-to-date). Poster and workshop abstracts are submitted online through your 
member account (click “Abstracts” on your dashboard). Career-stage forums are 
submitted via the career-stage forum abstract submission form (link below). For 

tips from current and former Program Committee members, watch this video. 

• Posters: Poster sessions allow authors to present and discuss original research and/or 
innovations with other meeting participants. Handouts are encouraged. Presenters are 
responsible for producing their own poster. If selected, a PDF file of posters must be 
submitted to the Program Committee by January 13, 2024 to also be considered for 
the annual poster competition.  

• Workshops: Workshops should be highly interactive sessions that enable participants 
to learn new skills and approaches. Workshops are 90 minutes long. Workshops may 
include short didactic input(s), but primarily utilize interactive techniques in small and 
large group formats. Reserve the last 15 minutes for questions and discussion, 
including 5 minutes for members to complete the evaluation form. Handouts are 
encouraged.  

 

https://vimeo.com/849608604/5052e0a66d?share=copy


 

 

• Career-Stage Forums (formerly Generational Workshops): Beginning with the 2024 
Annual Meeting, members may submit career-stage forum abstracts (except the New-
Training-Director Forum) for selection committee consideration. Selected abstracts will 
be presented at the Annual Meeting. Forums are 95 minutes long and the last 5 
minutes should be reserved for participants to complete the evaluation form. In the 
video below, 2024 Program Chair Rashi Aggarwal 

o explains what career-stage forums are and their key topics 
o describes two new career-stage forums added for the 2024 Annual Meeting 
o offers a virtual session to learn more and ask questions.  

Submissions accepted: 8/3 - 9/14 
View Video 
View Slides 
Submit Career-Stage Forum Abstract 

http://vimeo.com/843282763/a906adbd2f?share=copy
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/1374
http://xsimple.formstack.com/forms/24anmtgcareerstage

